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Acushnet Planning Commission 

Notice of Public Hearing – September 12, 2018 

Moniz Estates - Form C - Definitive Subdivision 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Acushnet Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, September 12, 2018 at 6:45 pm in the Planning Commission office in the Parting 

Ways Building, 130 Main Street, 2nd floor.  This meeting is held in accordance with Chapter 41, 

Section 81T, to consider the following petition:  Proposed subdivision of land, off of Blaise 

Drive (an unaccepted road), owned by DPM Development, applicant.  The engineer is SITEC, 

Inc. of Dartmouth, MA. This proposal is for a 17 lot subdivision on a single access street.  The 

plan and accompanying documentation may be viewed at the Town Clerk’s office, 122 Main 

Street, during regular business hours. 

 

 

       Marc Cenerizio 

       Chairman Planning Commission  

       August 10, 2018 
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Posted on August 13, 2018 at 10:25 a.m. in compliance with MGL 30A §§ 18-25 by

http://www.acushnet,ma.us/

